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COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

 
Tuesday, March 4, 2025 10:30 AM Room 326, House Office 

Building 
 
The House Appropriations Subcommittee on Medicaid and Behavioral Health was called to 
order by Chair VanWoerkom. 
 
The Chair requested attendance to be called: 

Present: Reps. VanWoerkom, Phil Green, Roth, Kuhn, Robinson, Rogers and Glanville. 
Absent: None. 
Excused: None. 

 
The Chair stated the following, “The House Appropriations Subcommittee on Medicaid and 
Behavioral Health will follow the Uniform Committee Rules stated in Chapter 4 of the House 
Rules, that were adopted on the House Floor, and any applicable rules adopted by the 
Appropriations Committee.” 
 
Kevin Koorstra, Deputy Director, and Kent Dell, Senior Fiscal Analyst, House Fiscal Agency, 
gave a presentation on the FY 2024-25 enacted appropriations for Medicaid and Behavioral 
Health services. House Fiscal Agency provided copies of the presentation to the Subcommittee. 
 
Mr. Koorstra and Mr. Dell received and answered questions from the Subcommittee, and agreed 
to provide the following information: 
 
1. Fiscal implications of not enacting book-closing appropriations for FY 2023-24 Medicaid and 
Behavioral Health services expenditures. 
2. Additional expenditure information on federally-required and optional services provided 
through the Medicaid program. 
3. Details on how CMS calculates annual state FMAP changes. 
 
There being no further business before the Subcommittee, Chair VanWoerkom adjourned the 
meeting at 11:12 AM. 
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